LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

On Thursday May 9, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. The East
Shore District Health Department will hold a public
hearing at 688 East Main Street, Branford, CT. To
consider the adoption of its proposed 2019-2020
annual operating budget.

Copies of the proposed budget are available upon
request at the Health District office.



